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Letter of support for Joe Roberts and the Push for Change Campaign

It is my pleasure to add my support to Joe Roberts and The Push for Change campaign. We
believe that this initiative will make a significant contribution towards enhancing community
and youth engagement in efforts to eliminate youth homelessness.

Mr. Roberts’ incredible journey will raise awareness not only in New Brunswick, but across
Canada, towards a goal where all youth are supported at a crucial crossroad in their lives,
allowing them to be engaged members of their communities.

This initiative emphasizes that prevention, combined with community involvement, is a
pivotal building block towards an end to youth homelessness.

We wish Mr. Roberts all the best with his cross-country journey, and are sure that he and his
team will receive a warm welcome on their way through New Brunswick this summer.
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